Elsen, Nikki

From:

Gilman, Jason

Sent:

Friday, January 3, 2020 11:16 AM

To:

Elsen, Nikki

Subject:

FW: Removing application for item # 19-1793

FYI

From: Olson, Laura J < ljolson@gundersenhealth.org>

Sent: Thursday, January 2, 2020 1:44 PM To: Kabat, Tim <kabatt@cityoflacrosse.org>

Cc: Gilman, Jason <gilmanj@cityoflacrosse.org>; Lehrke, Teri <Lehrket@cityoflacrosse.org>

Subject: Removing application for item # 19-1793

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Dear Mayor Kabat,

I am writing on behalf of Gundersen Health System to inform you we are pulling our conditional use permit application for Item #19-1793, "Application of Gundersen Clinic Ltd for a Conditional Use Permit at 608 Farnam St., 1403 and 1407 6th St. S. allowing for a paved parking lot" for consideration during the January 2nd Judiciary & Administration Committee meeting and the January Common Council cycle. We will keep you and appropriate city staff informed as we finalize our master campus plan.

Kind Regards,

Laura J. Olson, MBA Senior Consultant - Business Services Gundersen Health System

Phone: (608) 775-5471 / Internal - 55471 Email: ljolson@gundersenhealth.org